
 

 

ABERTILLERY AND LLANHILLETH COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

 

ANNUAL RETURN 2019/20 

 

The Council’s accounts for 2019/20 have not yet been externally audited. An external 
audit opinion is awaited. This is because previous year issues are yet to be resolved.  

 

The Annual Return and Annual Governance Statement, along with the relevant financial 
statements and Internal Auditor’s report, were approved by the Council on 12 August 

2020. They can be viewed on pages 23 to 54 here: 

 

http://www.abertilleryandllanhilleth-wcc.gov.uk/_UserFiles/Files/_Agendas/3489-
Council_12_August_2020_full_agenda.pdf  

 

The audited accounts for 2019/20 will be published as soon as the External Auditor 
issues its opinion on those accounts and the Council is able to publish them.  

 


